
Travel to Turkey 

Effective April 10, 2014 the government of Turkey will no longer allow tourist or business travelers to 

obtain a visa upon arrival. As of April 10th, travelers will need to obtain an electronic visa (E-Visa) in 

advance  of travel to Turkey. Attached is a report for all travelers to Turkey beginning 4/10-2/28/15. 

Essentially, the E-Visa is an electronic pre-authorization from the government of Turkey to allow a 

specific traveler to enter the country and is valid for 6 months from date of entry. This change will effect 

travelers from the U.S., Canada and 96 other countries. Travelers planning travel to Turkey must obtain 

an E-Visa prior to arrival in Turkey. More information can be found at https://www.evisa.gov.tr/en/ 

To apply for an E-Visa for travel to Turkey, please click here: 

www.cibtvisas.com/shortstravel<http://www.cibtvisas.com/shortstravel> 
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